9/17/2024:
Good afternoon CCHS Family,

We are aware of the rumors surrounding bed bugs at Cumberland County High School
and have isolated the concern of bed bugs coming into CCHS. All possible measures
are being taken to prevent any bugs entering our school and all potentially exposed
areas are being treated to ensure there are no active bugs. To protect student privacy,
we will not disclose specific individuals or locations and we are aware of pictures
circulating that we believe are prior to our treatment of these areas. Hourly inspections
of these locations show there are currently no active bugs at CCHS. Please understand
that we take these concerns very seriously and appreciate your understanding and
need to protect all students involved.



